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Making Your Voice Heard

Are you concerned about our drinking water or are you happy with how the treatment facilities and our local government is managing our drinking water?

Whatever your thoughts are, you can make them heard!  Quick google searches can lead you to the right people and places to contact.  Your local politicians and so will your local water treatment facility will listen to you if you have something to say, especially if you present it clearly. Your voice matters!

Go here to learn more about our treatment facilities:
http://charmeck.org/city/charlotte/Utilities/Divisions/Pages/supplyandtreat.aspx

If you want to call the plant directly to voice your concerns or tell them they’re doing a great job, you can find their contact information here:
http://charmeck.org/city/charlotte/Utilities/Divisions/Pages/LeeDukes.aspx


We can also make our voices heard to local and statewide governments.  Listed are the people who represent us in the North Carolina State House and Senate.  Use the links below to find their contact information.

Our representative in the house: Thom Tillis
http://www.ncga.state.nc.us/gascripts/members/viewMember.pl?sChamber=H&nUserID=565

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our representative in the senate: Malcolm Graham
http://www.ncga.state.nc.us/gascripts/members/viewMember.pl?sChamber=S&nUserID=192
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STOP: Can you drink that water?
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